
Meeting of the Regulatory Council  
 of Community Association Managers 

1940 North Monroe Street 
Tallahassee, FL  32399 

Friday, January 21, 2005 
10:30 a.m. 

______________________________________________________ 
 
 

Members Present  Staff 
Chris Brown, Vice Chair Julie Malone Garofalo, Executive Director, DBPR  
Steve Czonstka  Jerry Wilson, Deputy Director, DBPR 
Debra Glass   Donna Salters, Government Analyst, DBPR   

  Michael Martinez, Special Counsel to Secretary 
  Robyn Barineau, Government Analyst II, DBPR 

 
Members Absent   Other Participant 
Reginald Billups, Chair Travis Moore, CAI 
Edith Yates   Molly Foley-Healy, CAI 
Marilyn Battista  Fred Gray, Gray Systems 
 
 
Ms. Malone Garofalo addressed the meeting participants and announced that Ms. Yates had 
called in sick and would not be attending the meeting.  Mr. Billups’ flight to Tallahassee was 
cancelled and Ms. Battista has submitted a letter of resignation to the Governor’s 
Appointment Office.   
 
A quorum was not established and the next meeting was scheduled for February 18, 2005 by 
telephone conference call at 10:30 a.m. 
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